
 

Change of Status Policy 
 
Any family needing to withdraw or transfer a student from the Academy is asked to formally 
advise the Academy that the student is being withdrawn by contacting the Director of 
Admissions and Communications, who will make appropriate arrangements for the student’s 
withdrawal or transfer. 
 
Any family seeking a change in status for a student – either from on-campus learning to remote 
learning or from remote learning to on-campus learning – is also asked to contact the Director of 
Admissions and Communications to discuss their child/ren’s change of status.    
 
 


